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  Dovedale Primary School   
         Herondale Road, Liverpool, L18 1JX                          
   Head Teacher:  Mr Nik Smith BSc (Hons) QTS NPQH

     0151 733 4232
                                    Deputy Head Teachers: Mrs Diane Cannon BA (Hons) QTS PGCE                  admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk
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18th July 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 2 trip to Woolton Picture House

Tuesday 16th July

On Tuesday 16th July, Year 2 will be visiting Woolton Picture House to see ‘How to train your dragon’.

The cost of the trip is £11.09 this includes a drink, small popcorn and transport of £ 3.73.
The children will have an early lunch on this day and will leave school at 12.15pm. The film is due to finish at approximately 2.45pm therefore we may be slightly delayed in returning for home time. Children are required to wear school uniform for this trip.
Please log onto your ParentPay account to give consent for your child to attend this trip and to pay your voluntary contribution of £11.09 by Tuesday 2nd July. 
This trip can only go ahead if sufficient payments are received to cover the cost of the trip, if you are having difficulty making this payment or require a barcode letter to pay at a PayPoint, please contact the school business manager via email, admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk.
Please ensure that consent and payments have been made by 2nd July.
Yours sincerely

Mr Smith

Headteacher

​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

